
Date: October 24, 2024. 

 
 

To:  The Parents of Students in Years 1 - 13    
- The Big Green Legacy Project Survey 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Saint Mary’s.  As part of the Big Green Legacy project on sustainability, a survey is being 

conducted by the Ministry of Education/ KHDA. Each student needs to complete the survey this evening. We 

would thereby, request all parents to assist our students with the survey which will immediately be registered 

with the Ministry. 

 
Please click on this link to complete the survey and choose the option given below. 

https://youth.greeningeducation.ae/ 

Steps: 
1. Students will open the website https://youth.greeningeducation.ae and click the ‘student’ button.  

2. Before playing the BGL Pulse, students will need to accept the cookie notice. 

3. Students can select the language they feel most comfortable responding in (between Arabic, English...)  

4. Students will be asked for the school they attend, select  47 - St. Mary’s Catholic High School Dubai –Dubai. 

5. Complete the survey. 

 
Your co-operation and prompt response is highly appreciated. 

 
 

Yours sincerely 

  

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
( Principal ) 

 

https://youth.greeningeducation.ae/

